
 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

We are pleased to share with you a newsletter from Alex Philippe Haines for the benefit of 

International Civil Servants on the following topic: 

Disciplinary Systems (Part 1): how they operate and how to make them better 
 
Disciplinary Systems (Part 2): Disciplinary Committee best practices 
 
 
Please direct any feedback or question to ficsa@un.org 

_________________________ 

 

Disclaimer 

These resources and articles are provided for the convenience of FICSA members and do 

not constitute legal advice, are not intended to be a substitute for legal advice and should not be relied 

upon as such. You should seek legal advice or other professional advice in relation to any particular 

matters you or your organisation may have. The views expressed are those of the author(s) and do not 

necessarily reflect those of FICSA. 
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https://ficsa.org/fileadmin/user_upload/tips_of_the_Month/Legal_Tip_of_the_Month_APH_Part_1.pdf
https://ficsa.org/fileadmin/user_upload/Documents/Legal_Tip_of_the_Month_APH_Part_2_Aug.pdf
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